VAzpi

Zaldibar, January 22nd 2024

Dear Client,

We hope this letter finds you well. We want to inform you about some relevant changes that have taken
place in our Company, and we consider essential to share with you as really valued customers.

We are pleased to inform you that we have recently undergone a significant transformation in our business
structure: AZPIARAN GROUP, dedicated entirely to stamping of metal parts, has acquired 100% of
the shares of MAUGO POLAND S.p. z.0.0, with the aim of integrating new clients and new projects into
its holding, in order to direct all the technology with which Azpiaran complements the activity carried out
by MaUGO.

This development marks a new milestone in our journey, and we are truly excited by the opportunities it
presents to improve and expand our current offer.

Despite the changes, we want to assure you that our commitments to service excellence and customer
satisfaction remain unchanged. We are working from now on to ensure a smooth transition, and to continue
providing the highest level of quality and service.

All existing commitments and agreements with your Company will remain unchanged, maintaining all the
management, technical and productive, as well as all the process standards you have known in MAUGO.

Of course, if you have any specific questions about these changes or if there is anything we can clarify,
please do not hesitate to let us know.

I am sure that we will hold a meeting soon, in which we can provide you with any further information. In
the meantime, please receive our warmest greetings.

Yours sincerely / Pozdrawiam

Azpiaran

smhnolonies
GRUPO W stomping 18nn® og!




